
In School 

This half term, we have updated our 
E-Safety posters around school to 
ensure they meet the needs of all our 
learners. EYFS and KS1 have been 
introduced to SAFE and KS2 to SMART 
(images below & available at 
https://www.esafety-adviser.com/esafety-posters/ )

8th April 2022

At Home - Resource Spotlight 

Internet Matters have a great YouTube 
channel with a variety of quick guides and 
videos to help keep the whole family safe 
online. See the link below…

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCNbTiEReZJDQwUNjpN
YZ97A  
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